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Cold Spring Elementary School

What a fun week we had a Cold Spring!  Thank you to our amazing parents who DJ’d and supported our
Wellness Wednesday DJ Dance Party.  Thank you Mr. and Mrs. Sutton, Ms. Azoff, Ms. Romero, Ms. dos

Santos, and Ms. Qadir.  We couldn’t not have done this without your help.

I want to also thank our stellar PTA for the delicious Panera lunch earlier this month.  What a treat!
We also received personalized Cold Spring thank you notes for each staff member.  The staff loves

them!  Thank you for always going above and beyond to show us your appreciation, especially around the
holiday season.

This week we are looking forward to our annual Winter Sing-A-Long on December 21st.  Ms. Sugar has
worked with our students and staff to make this a fun way to head into the last days of 2022. We hope

this brings our students and staff a bit of winter fun!

Winter Weather is Here
The cold winter weather is here and will be here throughout the next couple months.
We will be outside as much as possible, so please send your children in warm clothing
with jackets, hats, and gloves.  We will monitor the temperature and wind chill factor in
the mornings and mid-day for indoor line up and indoor recess decisions.  If the
temperature is below freezing we will be indoors.  Please feel free to reach out with any
questions.

SPIRIT WEEK
Join us for a fun Spirit Week leading up to

Winter Break.
Click HERE for all the details!

Career Day Volunteers
We will be hosting our annual Cold Spring Career Day on March 24th, 2023.  We are
looking for parents to volunteer to speak about their career.  If you are interested in
volunteering, please contact Ms. Felsher, our school counselor at
Loren_P_Felsher@mcpsmd.org or give us a call at 240.740.4390.

Ice Cream Sales
We will be selling ice cream on Wednesdays while supplies last in first through fifth
grade.  All ice cream is $1.0 and can be paid for with cash.  In order to ensure students
have time to eat the ice cream, we will be rotating grade levels on an A/B week
schedule.  First and second grade will be on week A and third and fifth will be on week
B.  We will be updating our Cold Spring Lunch Menu, found on our website to reflect
sales.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MxkR7OW_RcMQ413yMRySFDpuFyOBZiKC/view?usp=sharing
mailto:Loren_P_Felsher@mcpsmd.org
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Winter wishes to our Cold Spring Community!
Calendar Updates

● December 21st- Winter Sing -A-Long
● December 22nd - Winter Carnival (Grades 4 & 5)
● December 23rd - January 2nd - Winter Break


